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This Week in the Life & Work of our Church 
 
 

KINCARDINE UNITED CHURCH 
721 Princes St. N., Kincardine ON N2Z 2A3 

 

The congregation of Kincardine United Church strives to be a loving, hopeful  
and inclusive community of faith that nurtures Christian discipleship.  

Link to Sunday 10:30 a.m. Zoom Service: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84938054100 

                                                      Passcode: 3962391 
 

Office Coordinator’s email: kuchurch@bmts.com    Office phone: 519-396-2391

Office Hours: 1:30 – 5 p.m. Tuesday through Friday 

Judy Zarubick (Supply Minister): Email: jzarubick@hurontel.on.ca Cell: 519-386-1440 

Donation Steward: kucdonate@bmts.com  Web site: www.kincardineunitedchurch.org         

 YouTube: KUC YouTube Channel  Facebook: KUC Facebook Page 
 

 

 
 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING  

Our Congregational Meeting to consider the 2023 budget will take place on 

December 11th shortly after the worship service. Please plan to participate 

in-person or via the Zoom meeting platform – all members and adherents 

are encouraged to attend. 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER GIFT CARD DONATIONS 
The Kincardine Christmas Hamper Gift Card program is in full swing for 

this year. We are accepting monetary (to purchase gift cards) as well as 

gift cards to distribute to families in need. You can mail your donations 

to Rhodora Doughty, Box 527 Kincardine N2Z 2Y1, you can e-transfer to 

kincardinehampers@gmail.com, (make sure you put your name in the 

message spot so that we can send you a tax receipt) or you can drop your donations off at the 

Century 21 office, 330 Durham Market Square S. between November 14 and November 30. 

Please make cheques payable to Kincardine Community Services Association. Thank you in 

advance for your help. For more information, call the Coordinator, Heather Finnie 519-396-

2001. 

SUNSHINE UNIT meet Dec. 14th for a 12:30 p.m. lunch at 
Shirley Marie Harris’ home #210 - 200 Harbour St. 
 

 

 

WEEKLY DEADLINE FOR ANNOUNCEMENT INFORMATION 
 

Submit information to kuchurch@bmts.com by 4 PM on TUESDAYS  
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84938054100
mailto:kuchurch@bmts.com
mailto:jzarubick@hurontel.on.ca
mailto:kucdonate@bmts.com
http://www.kincardineunitedchurch.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCApXvUBVmFHJv56pc2k-zrQ
https://www.facebook.com/people/Kincardine-United-Church/100076329837140/
mailto:kincardinehampers@gmail.com
mailto:kuchurch@bmts.com


December 11, 2022                                                                           Page 2  
 

 
 

 

TO ALL LADIES OF THE CHURCH 

 
The Lighthouse UCW will be Caroling outside Lambton Court on 
Monday December 19.  All ladies of the congregation are invited to 
join us – the more voices the better!  Please dress warmly and meet 
outside the church doors at 6:30 p.m. then we will stroll over.  We 
will then return to the church for refreshments. 
 
Any questions – contact Mary Phillips or Reta Morin. 

 
PROGRAMME CALENDAR   
(services are both in-person and live streamed) 
 

 
 

 

SUNDAY, December 18th       10:30 AM  Advent 4 

                           Worship: Ridley Gillmore 

           Meditation: The Importance of Touch 

 

SUNDAY, December 24th       10:30 AM  Children’s Christmas Pageant 

                                                 7:00 PM  Christmas Eve Candlelight & Carol Service 

 

SUNDAY, December 25th        10:30 AM  Christmas Day Service 

                                                                 Worship: Liz Dillman 

             Meditation: TBA 

 

Services air on Rogers Cable Channel 6 a week later and repeats at various times thereafter.   
View the schedule here: https://www.rogerstv.com/schedule?lid=1&rid=75 

You can view some past services online at https://www.rogerstv.com/media?lid=237&rid=75 

under Access Programming (no cable tv necessary)  

 
 

 

https://www.rogerstv.com/schedule?lid=1&rid=75
https://www.rogerstv.com/media?lid=237&rid=75
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SUBSCRIBING TO BROADVIEW  

A United Church Magazine 

If you subscribe now, through the Church, you will 
receive the group plan rate of $25.00 for 8 
annual issues.  

This amount includes applicable taxes.  If you 
renew on your own, the group rate would not 
apply. The Broadview Office sends out annual 
"Friends of Broadview" requests.  Please be 
advised these requests are not for subscriptions 
but are an extra donation. 

 

 
Payment Options: 

1. Mail your payment to the church - 721 Princes St. North Kincardine ON N2Z 
2A3. *Write cheques out to “Kincardine United Church” and put “Broadview” in 
the memo. (Your cheque needs to be received here at our office by Tuesday, 
December 13th.) 

2. Online payment - Observer/Broadview subscription payments can be made through 
Kincardine United Church using our "new" Electronic Fund Transfer (EFT). Details can 
be found on our KUC website: http://www.kincardineunitedchurch.org/content/e-transfers 
For step 6 in the E-Transfer process outlined on our church web site, be sure to 
indicate that your E-transfer is for your Broadview payment in your email to 
kucdonate@bmts.com.  

      When paying online, please ONLY use Interac E-Transfer for your Broadview subscription! 

 
         Make your online payment by Tuesday, December 13th. 

3. Put your payment on the plate by Dec. 11th (indicate that it is for Broadview) 
4. Bring your payment to the church during office hours by Dec. 13th  

With any payment option, your subscription will then be until Jan/Feb 2024.   

If you require further information, please email kuchurch@bmts.com with your questions or call 
519-396-2391 x1.  Email is preferred.  If you have questions about or are having difficulty 
with the E-transfer payment process please contact John Phillips kucdonate@bmts.com 

 

http://www.kincardineunitedchurch.org/content/e-transfers
http://www.kincardineunitedchurch.org/content/e-transfers
mailto:kucdonate@bmts.com
mailto:kuchurch@bmts.com
mailto:kucdonate@bmts.com
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